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Mr. S. Lee Brewington 
Richard A. Alaimo Associates 
200 High Street 
Mt. Holly, New Jersey 08901 

Dear Mr. Brewington: 

APR O 6 1988 

Re: Tri-County Water Quality Management Plan Amendment 

DIRK C. HOFMAN, P.E. 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR 

A plan amendment was submitted for approval and adoption by the 
Department of Environmental Protection. This amendment approved 
the Mount Laurel Township Municipal Utilities Authority 
Wastewater Management Plan (WMP). The WMP allows the expansion 
of the existing Hartford Road Sewage Treatment Plant (STP) from 
2.95 MGD to 6.0 MGD. The WMP also calls for the abandonment of 
the existing Rancocas Woods, Ramblewood, and New Jersey Turnpike 
Service Area treatment facilities. The wastewater currently 
treated at these facilities will be conveyed to the Hartford 
Road STP for treatment. The WMP will also expand the sewer 
service area in Mount Laurel Township. 

This amendment was given preliminary approval on December 10, 
1987, and was noticed in the N.J. Register on January 19, 1988. 
Since we have received no significant comments on this amendment 
during the 30 day comment period, I am pleased to inform you 
that pursuant to the N.J. Water Quality Planning Act (N.J.S.A. 
58:llA-l et seq.), and the Water Quality Management Planning and 
Implementation Process Regulations (N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.4 et seq.), 
this amendment is now formally approved and adopted as of the 
date of this letter. Final notice of this adoption will be 
placed in the New Jersey Register. 

Very truly yours, 

~~ 
George G. Mccann, P.E. 
Director 

c: Commissioner Richard T. Dewling 
Assistant Commissioner Donald A. Deieso 
Sam T. Giallella, S.T. Giallella & Associates 
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